3/17/21

Dear Princeton Ligour Store and Coborns,

Our Princeton Lions Club would like to Thank You for
allowing us to sell tickets at your establishments to aide us in
our fund raising efforts. We had a very successful raffle in
which we sold 1791 tickets allowing us to net profits of over
$16000. Thanks for helping us to make this possible! We look
forward to working with you again next year.

Sincerely,

Ao dde

Scott Liestman
Ice Fishing Chairperson




